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Safety & Suggestion Meeting                       

Wednesday, February 27, 2019 

3:30pm 
 

February committee members are: 

Tim Gasper Cory Selleck 

Bill Harry     Jordan Melching 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 

Pictured top above is an oil pan made with many tight tolerances. Roland Demorest and Brian Schmid did 

a fantastic job designing the 7-station transfer tool pictured bottom, which enabled Justin Stump’s 

excellent job throughout the build and tryout process.  All under the watchful eye of Program Manager 

Brad Throop. Another successful project completed at GTD 

and a great tool provided to our customer. Bravo gentlemen.  

Picture above L to R; Roland Demorest (Die Designer), Justin Stump (Die Maker), Brian Schmid (Die Designer) and Brad Throop (Program Manager) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

 

 

We would like to take the opportunity to wish the 

following GTD employees a Happy Birthday: 
 

          February  

          2……………………Matt Caverley 

          4……………………Robbie Rahn 

          5……………………Jeremy Hopkins 

          8……………………Brian Brasington 

          10…………………Mike Davis 

          10…………………Bill Harry  

          12…………………Kaden Peak  

          17…………………Seth Heckman 

          22…………………Mike Smith 

          22…………………Gabe Linder 

          27…………………Rick Visch 

          28…………………IV Mumby 
 

Our next Red Cross Blood 

Drive will be held on 

Tuesday, March 19th 

12:30pm - 5:45pm 
  

The following GTD employees/retirees have recently reached 

milestones in blood donated: 
 

Reuben Babbitt – 1 gallon 

Nick Tillottson – 2 gallons 

Derrick Baker – 6 gallons 

Dan Updike – 26 gallons 
 

42 successful donations were made during the  last Blood 

Drive held on January 21st. Thank you, donors, for your 

commitment to helping those in need.  
 

Beginning February 6th, the retiree 

breakfast will be held at The Green Harp, 

104 South Lafayette Street, in Greenville. 

Greenville Tool & Die retirees meet the 

first Wednesday of each month at 9am. 
  

 

In this photo taken from the 1991 Toolbits, Program Manager 

Brady Paulson (third from the right) hosts Greenville High 

School Vocational Machine Shop class to a demonstration of 

practical applications to support their classroom work.  

Greenville Tool & Die has always been and continues to be most 

pleased to offer tours of its facilities, especially when it 

benefits young people seeking career directions.  


